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Report Cards 
Report Cards can be viewed online through Skyward beginning June 1. If 
you are having difficulty accessing the report card, please contact our tech 
department at hotline@lcscmail.com. 

Return of elearning Supplies 
If you were unable to drop off Bibich eLearning materials prior to the last day of 
school, please be sure to return materials no later than Friday, June 4 between 
8:00am - 3:00pm. If you have a chromebook and you are not able to drop it off 
during this time, the High School will have a drop off on Thursday, June 3 from 
4 - 7pm at Door A. 

Summer Reading Activities 
For students K-3rd Grade a summer reading challenge was sent home this week. 
Your challenge is to read 1,000 minutes this summer. Also check out the link on the 
Bibich library website for fun activities at the Lake County Public Library. Your child 
could also check out books at the mobile library, UNI, a magnet was sent home this 
week that included the entire summer schedule. This is a fun way to get your child to 
read over the summer. 

Rummage Sale 
Please come to Community Help Network in Crown Point, Indiana on Thurs. June 10 
and Fri. June 11 from 9:00am - 2:00pm for a Rummage Sale. Community Help Net­
work is located at 550 East Burrell Drive in Crown Point. Hope to see you there! 

Incoming 5th Grade Orientation 
Kahler 5th grade orientation will be Tuesday, Aug. 3 from 4 - 7 pm. The schedule is 
as follows: 4:00 - 6:00 pm - Tours will be provided and students can walk their 

schedule and decorate their lockers. 
6:00 - 6:30 pm - Parent meeting 
6:30 - 7:00 pm - Tours will be provided and students can walk their 

schedule and decorate their lockers. 
If you have any questions, please call Mr. Newton, the principal at Kahler Middle 
School at (219) 865-3535. 

June 1 Last teacher day 
June 7 - July 1 Summer School at Watson - Mon. - Thurs. S:OOam - 11:00 am 
June 23 Summer Parade @ 5:00pm 
Aug. 10 First Day of 2021-2022 School Year 

PTO NEWS 
Popsicle Parade and Fundraiser on Wednesday, June 23 from 5pm-6pm. Drive by 
to say goodbye to this school year and thank our teachers and staff for how much we 
appreciate them and the work they have put in to help our children succeed during 
this pandemic. PTO will be collecting donations for the next school year. 

We will also be holding a Dine Out at LaQuesidilla, in St. John on Wednesday, June 23 
from 1 lam-lOpm. Just mention Bibich at checkout and PTO will receive 10% of you 
entire bill. Carry outs welcome!! All details will be emailed in the coming weeks. 
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